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Monitoring the distribution of microelements and vitamins in
the towns and districts of Sughd region

“Nation health is an invaluable asset, without which it is
impossible to imagine a state strength”

This week, the State Institution “Agriculture Entrepreneurship
Development” specialists together with the public organization
“Avesto” employees monitored the distribution of microelements
and  vitamins  in  the  towns  and  districts  of  Sughd  region
(Khujand town, B. Gafurov and J. Rasulov districts).

A  working  meeting  was  held  with  Muhiddin  Habibullo
Khairullozoda,  Head  of  the  Regional  Health  Department.

During the meeting, the parties expressed their opinions on
the issues of providing the target population (pregnant women
and children aged 6 to 59 months) with micronutrients and
vitamins, the activities of reproductive health centers and
health centers of the towns and districts of Sughd region in
this direction, as well as food fortification for protection
of public health and prevention of nutrition-related diseases.

Afterwards, the working group met with officials and staff of
reproductive  health  centers  and  child  disease  centers  in
Khujand town, B. Gafurov and J. Rasulov districts and checked
the process of documenting and distributing micronutrients and
vitamin  supplements  to  the  target  population,  including
pregnant women and children aged 6 to 59 months.

Conversations were held with patients using micronutrients and
vitamins.

The patients stated that their health improved after using
health products (micronutrients and vitamin supplements). They
also expressed their gratitude and endless appreciation to the
Government  of  the  Republic  of  Tajikistan  and  the  State
Institution  “Agriculture  Entrepreneurship  Development”  for



their continued support.

 


